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7th March 2017 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parent 
 

Election of Parent Governors 
 

I am delighted to inform you that 2 nomination forms have been received in 
response to the request for 2 Parents to put themselves forward for the position 
of Parent governor. 

 
As these were the only nominations received, it is not necessary to hold an 

election and therefore the following parents have been appointed to serve on the 
Governing Body for a term of 4 years: 
 

 Charlotte Neaves 

 Victoria Gentry 

The appointments are subject to a satisfactory enhanced criminal record check 

(DBS) which will be undertaken by the school within the next 21 days. 
 

Both ladies are looking forward to being part of a team that supports the 
school’s vision and ethos and helps to improve education for all the children at 
Bartons Primary School. 

 
  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

 
Deborah Norris 
Chair of Governors 
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